From: S.Bagherzade

Sent: 10 August 2016 23:57

To: Planning; Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea
Subject: planning application 2016/3495/P

Dear Camden Planning
Re: 1 Elsworthy Terrace , NW3 3DR

| strongly object to this plan. Our area is a Conservation area . Building on this site would damage the
character of our environment, a leafy residential area.

How many building permits do you want to grant in our area? The terrace was built end of the 19%
century and now designated a conservation area. The modern house build recently on the garden
of 15 Elsworthy Terrace is bad enough. It cannot be used as a precedent excuse to build more !!

Please keep the character of our environment. Look at the damage done by the buildings of

the 1950s. You cannot solve the housing shortage of London by destroying the precious gardens,
leafy areas and old trees. London is full. A few thousand housing units will hardly solve the problem.
Other centres need to be developed and encouraged.

Please do not destroy our heritage.

Tank you

Shahnaz Bagherzade
49 Elsworthy Road
NW3 3BS



